
 

 

APRIL 2022 
NEWSLETTER 

Apr. 8: English poetry recital  

Apr. 13: Easter egg hunt  

Apr. 14: Picture Day  

Apr. 15: Parent-teacher conference 

(school closed)  

Apr. 22: Chinese poetry recital  

May 2-6: Teacher appreciation week 

May 6: Mother’s Day celebration 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

I 
 call a child of three 

years a man because I 

see his merits instead of 

his size. He has acquired a 

great degree of independence 

and can do many things for 

himself – he can eat, speak, 

and walk without assistance.   

-Maria Montessori,  

The 1946 London Lectures  

APRIL: BUGS, CREATURES, AND PLANT LIFE 
MON TUES WED THURS FRI 

        1 
        EASTER CRAFT 

4 5 6 7 8 

REPTILES AND 
AMPHIBIANS 

TURTLES AND 
FROGS 

 CROCODILES VS 
ALLIGATORS 

WARM BLOODED 
OR COLD BLOOD-

ED 

REPTILE/  
AMPHIBIAN CRAFT 

11 12 13 14 15 

ANCIENT  
LIZARDS 

CARNIVORES VS. 
HERBIVORES 

EASTER EGG 
HUNT/  

OMNIVORES 
FOSSILS 

NO SCHOOL!  
PARENT-TEACHER 

CONFERENCE 

18 19 20 21 22 

LIFE CYCLE OF A 
BUTTERFLY 

 LIFE CYCLE OF A 
FROG 

LIFE CYCLE OF A 
PLANT 

START A GARDEN 
(SUN/ WATER/ 

SOIL) 

EARTH DAY/
TAKING CARE OF A 

GARDEN 

25 26 27 28 29 

SPRING WEATHER 
ANIMALS IN THE 

SPRING 
WHAT'S A RAIN-

BOW?  
FLOWER/PLANT 
OBSERVATIONS  

SPRING CRAFT / 
HATS DAY 



Children age 4 and over need to have a copy of 

their hearing and vision records in their school 

file. If your child is age 4 years or older before 

9/1/21, please bring a copy of their screening 

test records. 

Our teachers are requesting 

donations of garden seeds. If 

you have any to donate, our 

teachers will appreciate it. 

Please bring them by Friday, 

April 8th. 

SEED DONATIONS 

TAX STATEMENTS 

To access your tax receipt in Childpilot, click on Bill-

ing, then click on Tax Statement. Be sure to select 

the correct year and full year. Please let us know if 

you have any problems accessing your receipt.  

Summer Supply Fee ($100) will be due with the 

tuition payment on May 1. The Fall Supply Fee 

($150) will be due on June 1. Paying the supply 

fee at the end of the Spring semester holds 

your place in class for Fall.  

Thank you to the DeFusco family for 

coming to our St. Patrick’s Day cele-

bration to talk about their Irish herit-

age. Mr. DeFusco wore the traditional 

Irish kilt and played the Celtic drums, 

flute, and small bagpipes. Thank you 

for sharing your Irish culture! 

Easter Egg Hunt  

We are looking forward to the Easter egg 

hunt on 4/13. Students do not have to wear 

their school uniforms and are welcome to 

dress in a nice Easter outfit complete with 

a basket to collect eggs.  

Please bring 2 bags of plastic eggs 

(approx. 24 eggs total) and 2 

bags unopened, individually 

wrapped candies by Friday, 4/8. Our teach-

ers will fill the eggs. Make sure candy does 

not contain nuts, are not spicy, are not 

minty, or other adult flavors. As a substitute 

for candy, you can bring small trinkets, 

erasers, stickers, or small toys. (Infant 

class does not participate.) 


